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LUKOIL CUTS ENGINE FUEL PRICES

In view of a decline in oil and petroleum product quotes on the global markets and
in line with the pricing strategies adopted by the Company, from April 18, 2013 on,
LUKOIL will cut the engine fuel prices at its own filling stations, storage facilities
and refineries in Russia.
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